
Notification of Music Grant Application 

Status 

Dear [Applicant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about the status of your 

music grant application submitted on [Submission Date]. 

After a thorough review process, we regret to inform you that your application for the [Specific 

Grant Name] has not been selected for funding this cycle. The competition was intense, and we 

received many strong applications. 

We appreciate your interest in our program and encourage you to apply in the next funding 

round. Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or need further feedback on your 

application. 

Thank you for your dedication to promoting music in our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


